MIDDLE COUNTRY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT New Lane Memorial Elementary School



Phyllis L. Saltz, Principal

Daniel Salerno, Assistant Principal

February 13, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of New Lane Students,

I am writing this letter to remind you about procedures at New Lane Memorial Elementary School regarding student cell phones and student smartwatches. I understand that some parents/guardians wish for their children to bring cell phones and/or smartwatches to school, and I certainly respect that decision. However, as such devices have the potential to cause a substantial disruption to the educational process, all student cell phones and smartwatches that have messaging, calling, recording and/or photographic features must be silenced and kept in student backpacks throughout the school day.

If you have any questions regarding these procedures, please feel free to contact me at <u>psaltz@mccsd.net</u>. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Principal